
Reading Garden Club Memory Tree Celebration 

December 8, 2024 

Member Order Form 

The Memory Tree Celebration, sponsored by the Reading Garden Club, will take place on 
Sunday December 8, 2024 at 4pm at the Reading Public Library, 64 Middlesex Avenue. All 
are welcome and encouraged to attend this brief, commemorative celebration. 

A donation of $5.00 purchases a light in memory of an individual or to celebrate an event. It 
is suggested that RGC Members each purchase three (3) lights. All proceeds from the the 
Memory Tree are applied toward Reading Garden Club projects in and for the town of 
Reading. 

If you are interested in purchasing lights fo the Memory Tree please complete the bottom 
portion of this form and return it with a check payable to the Reading Garden Club by 
November 15, 2024. No new names can be accepted after November 26th. 

If you have any questions regarding this fundraiser please contact Judy Currie at (781) 944-
3539. Our website is: www.readinggardenclub.org 

              

Memory Tree, December 8. 2024 

I would like to purchase __________ light(s) at $5.00 per light and have enclosed a check 
in the amount of $________________ payable to the Reading Garden Club. 

Send to: Reading Garden Club, 18 Timberneck Drive, Reading, MA 01867 

(Please print clearly so that the names are correctly spelled and pronounced at the celebration.) 

Lights purchased in memory of: 

              

              

              

              

 

Your name:              

Telephone #:              

http://www.readinggardenclub.org/

